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Agriculture and Natural 
Resources

Kickapoo Farms held two give away
events this month. The first was for
distributing potato and onion seeds
from March 11-14. 40 tribal members
were given several pounds worth of
seeds! Then, on March 13 and 14,
Kickapoo Farms gave 104 elders 2lbs of
hamburger meat from the first harvest
of the Kickapoo cattle herd!

Give Away
Events

After the seed distribution event,
Kickapoo Farms took to the fields. The
leftover potato and onion seeds were
planted at three Kickapoo properties,
including the community garden with
the help of the kids attending KTHC
Spring Break Camp (pictured under
the title)! The community garden will
be open to the whole community by
the end of next month to start tending
for future harvest!

Early Spring
Planting

Follow Kickapoo Farms KTO on
Facebook to stay up to date on
upcoming events, gardening
advice, and news! And remember
that now is the time to start your
garden! If you need assistance,
please scan the QR code below to
fill out a request, or contact Bekah
Bussen.

Tips and
Reminders
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